TLQWGC GENERAL MEETING
March 13, 2023

Welcome: Sandy Warman, President
Call to Order: 2:20 pm

Helen Richards, Nominating Committee Chair
*Helen thanked her committee
*Helen presented the slate of officers for the year ahead which was previously on the website to
be voted upon.
A motion was made and the vote for the slate of new officers:
President, Joy Ridenour
Vice President, Rose Pearson
Tournament Chair, Rita Sipe
A quorum was present (27) and the vote was unanimous, in favor of new officers.
Returning officers are:
Leslie Heller, Secretary
Sandy Jamison, Treasurer

Sandy Warman, President

* Sandy announced the new appointees to the board:
Handicap, Janice Pollakoff
Rules, Toni Clough
Webmaster, Suzanne Wheeler
Membership, Holly Sharps
Parliamentarian, Sandy Jamison

Joy Ridenour, Vice President/Membership
* Joy presented the Birdies and Chip-ins for the month

Sandy Jamison, Treasurer
*Sandy presented the monthly financial report. There is a balance of $6100.00

Rita Sipe for Lyna Newman, Tournament
*Rita provided an update on the Rats v Birds Tournament. There is a full field of 40 players,
divided equally between the Rats and Birds. There will be a waiting list posted on the website.

Sally Piitz, Historian
*Sally will be taking new photos at all the Rats and Birds events to establish a new and current
photo directory on the website.



Meeting adjourned at 3:30 PM by Sandy Warman.

Respectfully submitted,
Leslie Heller, Secretary



